
     

Katharine Perry        December 15, 2022
c/o Orsted’s Ocean Wind 1
399 Boylston Street
Boston, MA  02116    

RE: Thirty-day Extension Letter: Coastal Wetlands-(not SFH/Duplex) 
File and Activity No.: 0000-21-0008.2 LUP220001
Applicant:  Orsted c/o Marc Reimer
Project:  Ocean Wind 1 Offshore Wind Farm

             Municipalities: Lacey, Ocean & Berkeley Townships; County: Ocean
Municipalities: Ocean City & Upper Township; County: Cape May

Dear Ms. Perry:

In response to your request via email on December 14, 2022, the review period for the Coastal 
Wetlands portion of the above referenced application is hereby extended by thirty calendar days to 
January 18, 2023 in order to allow continued review of all components of the submitted application 
simultaneously.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Lindsey J. Davis by email at 
Lindsey.Davis@dep.nj.gov or by phone at (609)633-2289. Please reference the Program’s file number in 
all communication.

Sincerely,

Janet L. Stewart, Bureau Chief
Bureau of Coastal Permitting
Division of Land Resource Protection
Watershed & Land Management

c: David Brizzolara, Agent to the Applicant
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